
Risk Management/Safety 

Report 2019 
 To the Potomac Valley Swimming LSC 

House of Delegates 

     PVS continues to do well compared to most all larger 

and smaller LSCs on Safety and Risk Management.  Our 

rate of Reports Of Occurrence (ROO) continues to show 

that we take the steps needed to keep our Swimmers, 

Coaches, Officials and Volunteers safe. 

     During this next year the plan is to increase education 

and qualifications of Athletes, Parents, Coaches and 

Officials on the topic of Concussions and Traumatic Brain 

Injuries (TBI) through formal on-line training for Coaches 

and Officials.  Athletes and Parents will be provided with 

educational materials and links to take (on a voluntary 

basis) the same formal training as our Coaches and 

Officials if desired. 

     The PVS Board hopes that over the course of this year 

we will all become much more aware of the lifelong impact 

of Concussions and TBI. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Potomac Valley Swimming Risk Management/Safety Chair 

Kurt Thiel 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


